
UAlbany to Host University Faculty Senate Winter Plenary

We are  pleased  to  announce  that  the  University  at  Albany  will  host  the  University
Faculty Senate’s 166th Winter Plenary Meeting, January 23 –25, 2014. Sessions will take
place in  the Campus Center  Ballroom on Friday,  1/24 – 8:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  and
Saturday,  1/25  –  8:30  a.m.  to  noon,  with  presentations  by  SUNY Chancellor  Nancy
Zimpher and Board of Trustees Chairman H. Carl McCall. The meeting portions of the
Plenary  in  the  morning  and  afternoon  are  open  to  the  public,  and  attendance  is
encouraged.


